
 

 

  

  THE RAVEN   
Wednesday, June 11th, 2025 

****Please note: All new and changed items are RED**** 
Monday, June 9 Staff Meeting – No Flex 
Tuesday, June 10  
Wednesday, June 11 STEAM Fair 
Thursday, June 12 Country Kicks Cancer (modified schedule) 
Friday, June 13  

 

 

 
Regular Bell Schedule 
Wednesday, June 11th  

             Block A – 8:00 – 9:08  
             Flex        – 9:08 – 9:53 

                            Block B – 9:57 – 11:05 
             Block C – 11:09 – 12:17 
             LUNCH – 12:17 – 12:57 
             Block D – 1:01 – 2:09 
             Block E – 2:13 – 3:21 

 
Announcement 

The Intramural Doubles Badminton Tournament schedule has CHANGED. 
 

Games will take place today, Wednesday, June 11th  
(no games on Thursday, June 12th due to the Country Kicks Cancer event). 

All games will be posted on the whiteboard in the gym, and we kindly ask that ONLY 
tournament players enter the gym at lunch as tournament matches MUST be 
completed. All players report to the gym ASAP so games can start right away. 

 
Commencement Rehearsal 

Today, Wednesday, June 11th, ALL grade 12 students must attend this important 
rehearsal during E-Block in the main gym and small gym.  

Caps and gowns will also be distributed. 
 

Commencement Tickets 
Extra commencement tickets are now available in the office.  

Tickets are $10 each. 
 

Boys Soccer 
There is an important meeting today for all Grade 10 and 11 Boys Soccer players 
in Mr. Corpuz’s room 205 at the beginning of lunch today, WEDNESDAY, June 11. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

Annual STEAM Fair Celebration 

TODAY - Wednesday, June 11th 

This event showcases the innovation, creativity, and interdisciplinary thinking of over 
100 students in Grades 9–12, who will be presenting more than 90 STEAM projects. 

From automated games and robotic arms to sustainable fashion and 3D-printed 
inventions, these projects reflect the deep engagement and applied learning that our 

STEAM program fosters. 
 

Location: Terry Fox Secondary – Library Learning Commons and The Commons 
Daytime: C, D & E Block - staff are welcome to drop in, but classes need to reserve a 
spot by e-mailing Edward Csuka (ecsuka@sd43.bc.ca). Middle schools will also be 

attending during this time.  
Evening: 5:00-7:00pm - Family, friends & staff are welcome. 

FOX Talks & STEAM Grad Celebration: 6:00pm 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Country Kicks Cancer! 

Tomorrow, Thursday June 12th at lunch, we are having a big outdoor Country 
Concert/BBQ, with Music, Games, BBQ and our big fundraiser – cutting the FAB FIVE 

Hair that day!!   
Our goal is to raise $3,000.00 in order for the FAB FIVE to get their hair cut.   

Some classes are having their own competition between them.   
Check the link or the QR code on the website to donate. 

Terry Fox School Donate    https://schools.terryfox.ca/100608/donate 

 
Attention Theatre Enthusiasts!  

Join us on a Theatre appreciation field trip to Toronto during Spring Break 2026!  
Highlights include: 

See the musical, "And Juliet" 
Backstage tours 

Workshops with working actors 
Themed food experiences  

and Niagara Falls!  
                                                                   Interested? please see  

Ms. Zelda in portable 10. 
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PAC Meeting 

June 19th – 7:00 PM 
 

Yearbook Distribution 

Thursday, June 19th 
Yearbooks will be distributed next Thursday, June 19th at lunch time 

on the front patio, weather permitting.  (in theatre if raining).      
Students will be paged in reverse numeric order by grade, starting 

with grade 12s, then 11s, etc.   
 

Locker Cleanout 
Please have your locker cleaned out by June 19th and return your lock to the office. 

Students can start cleaning out their lockers this week.  
 

LAST DAY of Classes! 

Friday, June 20th 

 

UPCOMING ATHLETIC EVENTS 
 

Year End Athletics Awards Banquet 
The Banquet will be on Monday, June 16th, starting at 4pm in the Theatre.   
Athletes, please see Mr. Corbett or Mr. Murphy in the PE office for tickets.  

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

CAREER CENTRE NEWS: OPPORTUNITIES FOR ALL STUDENTS 
 

 
Volunteer Opportunity 

Medicine Shoppe at Prairie Mall is looking for grade 11 or 12 student volunteers to help 
at their pharmacy. This opportunity starts July/August 2025 and continues throughout 

the upcoming school year. If interested, please email your resume to 
medicineshoppe409@outlook.com before June 30, 2025.  

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Follow tfsraven on Instagram  
for more updates from your  

Terry Fox Secondary Community! 

 

https://www.instagram.com/tfsraven/?hl=en

